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The Wisconsin Counties Association will be holding its annual conference at The La
Crosse Center, 300 Harborview Plaza, La Crosse, W1 54601 on September 22-24, 2024.

A quorum of the Dodge County Executive Committee and Building Committees may be present
at this conference. If a quorum of the Dodge County Executive Committee, Dodge County
Building Committee or majority of or negative quorum of other Dodge County Board
Standing Committees are present, their presence constitutes a “meeting” under Wisconsin’s
Open Meetings Law, as interpreted in the case of State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Board,
173 Wis. 2d 553 (1993), but no formal action will be taken.

Dated this 18" day of September, 2024

Danielle J. Van Egtern
Dodge County Clerk



